

New Ulm High School GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT 1600 Oak Street New Ulm, MN 56073 (507)233-6400 (507)233-6401 (Fax)

May 4, 2017

Dear Student,

Congratulations! You and your parent(s) are invited to attend the **Senior Awards Ceremony** where you will be receiving one or more scholarships and/or awards.

The Senior Awards Ceremony will be held on **May 17th**, **2017** at **6:30 p.m.** in the **New Ulm High School Auditorium**. Please enter through Door #1 and sit in the auditorium seats (there will be reserved seats towards the front for Seniors). Remember that this is a formal event and dress appropriately (no jeans and sneakers).

It is extremely important that you attend the ceremony to receive your scholarship. Many organizations have donated time, energy and money in order to help our students excel in the future so please respect their commitment and make every effort to attend.

Following the ceremony, refreshments will be available for you and your family. This is a great opportunity to spend time with the people who made these scholarships available for you to continue your education.

Again, congratulations on all your hard work over the years!

Sincerely,

Néw Ulm Guidance Office